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6-4  Christian Men’s 

Fellowship 

6-12  Material Girls 

Quilt Guild 

6-18  Father’s Day 

6-19  Elders Meeting 

6-20 Prayer Shawl 

Ministry 

6-26 Missions Meeting 

Mark Your 
Calendar 

Let’s learn and GROW! 

Growth is a normal part of every kind of life.  Everything either keeps 

growing or it dies!  That’s true in our Christian walk also.  How are 

you doing?  Are you growing in your relationship to Christ?  Are you 

growing in your ability to share your faith?   Are you praying for the 

spiritual growth of all in the church?  We all need to be concerned 

about each other and our spiritual growth. 

The scripture admonishes us to be able to defend our faith.  (1 Peter 

3:15).   In light of how the world continually works at destroying our 

faith, we need to be all the more diligent to learn how to defend our 

faith.  The good news is that in our age there are so many books,    

videos, evidences of all kinds which can help us solidify our faith in 

God, in Christ and in the truth of the Bible.  We need to know those 

evidences and help our youth know why we trust the Word of God. 
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 June 4  -  9        High School 

 June 11  -  16        7th & 8th Grade 

 June 18  - 23        6th Grade 

 June 28  -  July 1    4th Grade 

 July 2  -  3        1st & 2nd Grade 

 July 5  -  8        3rd Grade 

 July 9  -  14         5th Grade 

 July 16  -21        Challenge Camp 7th-9th 

 

For more information on pricing and to 

register online, visit their website at:  

www.lakeviewchristiancamp.org 

Lakeview Christian Camp 
1380 10 Rd. Stockton, KS 67669 

(785) 839-4404 

Summer 2017  
Camp Schedule 

     Here’s a neat statement for you.  “If you are not dead you are 

not done.”  However there are times when you may need a break.  

I'm talking about Bev Jarvis, who has worked in one way or    

another with our Church family youth for over 45 years.   Bev 

would like to take a break from the Wednesday night youth 

group consisting of 5th through 8th grade youth.  There are about 

8 to 11 who come. 

     Would you please pray and consider working for one hour on 

Wednesday night with our young people? 

We can provide materials and helps for you.  And MEN, you are 

not excluded.  Perhaps a couple or two couples could work with 

these middle school kids this fall.  Everyone, please give this 

some thought and prayer.   The need is real!  The rewards are 

great!  God needs you.  The church needs you. The youth need 

you!   

I’ll be waiting to hear from willing workers. 

Pastor Herder 

YOUTH GROUP LEADER NEEDED 

The pastor and elders have been talking and praying about      

holding a special faith-building weekend sometime this fall.      

We ask you to be in prayer with us for this special meeting.  In   

the mean time, I would like to encourage every one of you to tune 

in to TBN (Trinity Broadcasting Network) on Friday evenings at 

5:30 and watch “Creation in the Twenty-First Century.”  The host,   

David Rives, always has very interesting guests who will blow 

your mind with the wonderful evidences God has given us con-

cerning his glorious creation.  What a mighty God we serve!    

Let’s learn and grow together! 

Pastor Herder 
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June Memory Verse 
4 Delight yourself in the Lord; 

And He will give you the 
desires of your heart. 

5 Commit your way to the 
Lord, Trust also in Him, and 

He will do it. 
 

Psalm 37:4-5 
New American Standard 

Who do you really work for? 

Work willingly at whatever you do, as though you were 

working for the Lord rather than for people. Remember 

that the Lord will give you an inheritance as your reward, 

and that the Master you are serving is Christ” (Colossians 

3:23-24, NLT). 

It is never easy working with people in any context. It 

should be better in the Church because we are to love one 

another and respect on another. It really helps if we keep 

in mind who we are working for. The Lord is the point of 

all we do, the scripture say willingly work for the Lord.  

Yes it is summer and all kinds of activities are at hand. 

Sports, the lake, vacations etc. Please remember  the 

Church family still needs your prayers and support during 

these very busy months. Have a great time as you engage 

in summer activities, but remember you are working, and 

playing for the Lord. Be alert to the nudging of the Holy 

Spirit even on vacation, there may be someone you can 

minister to,    encourage, or pray for. 

Take one of our bulletins with you as you travel and pray 

for all those listed. We don't have to know all the details of 

their lives, just pray for them. They would not be listed if 

they did not have some special issues in life. 

Attend a Church in the place where you vacation. If you 

find something that we here at FCC could do   better let us 

know. Bring back a bulletin about your experience. 

Have a great summer and reread Colossians 3:23-24. 

Love ya 

Pastor Herder   
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June Birthdays First Christian Church, Disciples of Christ 

150 South 7th Street, P.O. Box 552 

Phillipsburg, KS 67661 

Chair of the Board:  Linda Imm 

Chair of the Elder:  Stuart Jarvis 

Church Phone:  785-543-5069 

Church Toll Free:  877-543-3120 

Church Email:  fcco@ruraltel.net 

Pastor Email:  fccp@ruraltel.net 

Parsonage:  785-543-2756 

Pastor’s Cell:  785-533-1043 

Website:  

www.phillipsburgchristianchurch.com 

02  Ralph Cote’ 
 
04  Julie Rowland 
 
04  Tanner Aherin 
 
04  Brenda Frankenfeld 
 
08  Marilyn Jansonius 
 
09 Dave Dreiling 
 
15 Jordan Ford 
 
15 Christopher Schneider 
 
16 Irene Elliott 
 
17 Jaron Kellerman 
 
18 Lucas Jacobs 
 
19 Shane Jarvis 
 
21 Dustin Johnson 
 
22 Avelyn Bogart 
 

22  Gracie Dibble 
 
23 Ruth Griffith 
 
24 Amy Johnson 
 
25 Alivia Hopson 
 
25 Ally Boeve 
 
25 Dana Griffith 
 
26 Adley Epley 
 
26 Adam Minkler 
 
27 Donald Calhoon 
 
27 Steve Constable 
 
30 Blake Vrbas 
 
30 Sue Miller 
 
30  Conner Weinman 
 
 
 

ELDERS 

04  Stuart Jarvis 

11  Marilyn Jansonius 

18  Beverly Jarvis 

25 Clark Hopson 

 

GREETERS 

04  Terry & Carolyn Babcock 

11  Terry & Carolyn Babcock 

18  Terry & Carolyn Babcock 

25  Floy & Karen Bruning 

DEACONS 

David Rose 

Lois Runion 

Jayne Jarvis 

Shane Jarvis 

DEACONESS 

Wendy Turner 

 

May Offering 

07   $1,987.50 

14   $3,362.00 

21   $1,960.75 

28   $2,057.45 

To the First Christian Church, 

Thank you very much for congratulating me 

on my graduation!  Next year I will be attend-

ing KU and majoring in Economics 

Thank You All! 

Mark Coomes 

THANK YOU 
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